
school ready to learn and with bundles of energy. A  huge 

thank you to  year 6 parents who sent their children to the 

Easter Revision classes  well as to our staff who ran the ses-

sions.   The children found this additional study opportuni-

ty useful ; they engaged well and also had fun.   

 

Ramadan 

We are in the month of Ramadan and we are aware that 

there a few children across the school who are fasting.  

Please let your child’s class teacher know via the school 

office or class dojo  if your child is fasting, this will allow us 

to keep a closer eye on your child and support them at key 

times during the day. 

 

BASH 

A gentle reminder that we are no longer offering Breakfast 

and After School (BASH) clubs.  Please ensure that you 

have made adequate arrangements for before and after 

school for your child(ren). 

 

Contact Details 

We need to have  your current contact details.  There have 

a small number of occasions when we have tried to contact 

parents and have been told later that the contact details 

held are out of date.  Please visit the school office to up-

date contact details. 

 

PE 

Please note your child’s PE days. Ensure that they are 

wearing full PE kit on their PE days and have their water 

 

Dates for diary 

                                        Tuesday 26th April - 

Jasmine class Pizza Express trip 

Monday  2nd May 

School closed Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 3rd May- 

Iris class Pizza Express Trip 

Wednesday 4th May- 

Reception trip to Miles Road Park 

Thursday 5th May— 

School closed Polling day 

Monday 9th May- Friday 13th May–  

Year 6 SATs week 

Monday 16th May - Friday 27th May 

KS1 SATs assessment window 

Monday 30th May– Friday 3rd June 

Half term 

Monday 6th June 

School closed Inset Day 

Tuesday 7th June— 

School reopens to children 

Attendance Stars! 

 

 

 

Well done to the following classes for their 
attendance . 

Dahlia—98.3% 

Protea—100% 



Covid– 19 guidance has been up-

dated. 

The main message is that if you are unwell or have high 

temperature, you are advised to stay home until you are 

feeling well, or your temperature has subsided.  If someone 

has to leave their home in this time, they are advised to be 

cautious, for example avoid those who are high risk, wear 

mask etc.  

 

If someone tests positive for COVID-19, they are advised to 

stay at home. For adults this is 5 days and for children and 

young people (CYP) this is 3 days - this is because CYP 

tend to be less infectious than adults. It is not recommend-

ed that children and young people are tested for COVID-19 

unless directed to by a health professional. 

 
Children with mild symptoms such as a runny nose, sore 
throat, or mild cough, who are otherwise well, can continue 
to attend their education or childcare setting. 
In line with the broader focus on respiratory infections, wid-


